
 
 

 

 

  

                        

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-03-21-059 
 
TO        :       COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS,  
                     SPECIALTY SOCIETIES and AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
DATE    :       MARCH 21, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:     EXTENSION OF DEADLINE - SUBMISSION OF INDIVIDUAL AWARDS   
 
 
Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

As recommended by the PMA Committee on Awards, the PMA National Officers and 

Board of Governors approved to extend the deadline for the submission of Individual 

Awards until April 30, 2020 (Thursday) at 5:00 PM. For your reference, please refer  to 

Memo Circular #2020-02-17-052. 

 

Your health and safety are our priorities amid this COVID-19 crisis. 

 

Thank you for your kind understanding. Stay safe and let us not cease from praying for 

everyone. 

 

MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 
Chair, Committee on Awards 
 

Noted by:  

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 
Secretary General 
 
 
 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
President 


